
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

SPECIAL MEETING 
 

(TECHNOLOGY HEARING Cancelled) 
 

A SPECIAL MEETING for the West Babylon School District will be held in 

the Board Room in the Administration Wing adjacent to the West Babylon 

Senior High School on Tuesday, July 28, 2015 for Personnel Appointments – 

There will be other public business conducted.  However, there will be no 

public statements at this meeting. Meetings are open to the public.  

     

Start of Open Meeting - 6:00 PM.    

 

Amy E. Jones, District Clerk 
West Babylon Union Free School District 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


